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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Tuesday, March 1, 2022 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, March 1, 2022 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were present 

Mayor Kevin Crowley, Council members Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin, Dave Miller and 

Karen Skaggs.  Also present was Donavan Peters, Justin Paffrath and Riley Kampsen. 

 

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Motion by Council member Arends to accept the agenda as presented; Council member 

Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Motion by Council member Miller to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of the 

February 2, 2022 Council minutes and to pay all the March bills; Council member Bastin 

seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Deputy Riley Kampsen was present for the sheriff’s report.  For the month of February 

there were 45.5 hours. 

 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

Justin Paffrath – Was present to suggest some thoughts that he has on helping sell lots in 

Dirk’s Fourth Addition. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Sweeper for Toolcat  – Clerk Johnson presented a quote from Farm-Rite Equipment of 

Willmar for a sweeper bucket with gutter brush kit for the toolcat of $6208.40.  Motion 

by Council member Miller to purchase the sweeper; Council member Arends seconds the 

motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Brush site – Council member Bastin mentioned about putting up a fence from the gate 

posts north about 30 feet.  No final decision was made. 

 

Resident at 230 2nd Street NE tampering with City property – Motion by Council member 

Bastin to pursue with fines/penalties of tampering with City property; Council member 

Miller seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 
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NEW BUSINESS 

 

Mowing Bid Packet – Mowing bid request packet was reviewed.  Motion by Council 

member Arends to increase each area $3.00; Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  

The motion passed.  Summer mowing projects are for ages 16 – 18 and need to be a 

Pennock City resident.  The packets will be available at the Post Office and the City 

Office.  Bids are to be turned in to the city office by 12:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 5th and 

the projects will be awarded at the council meeting on Tuesday, April 5th at 7:30 p.m. 

 

City Wide Garage Sales – It was decided not to have City Wide Garage Sales.  If a 

resident wants to have a garage sale, they can have it on their own. 

 

Calibration & Replace Magnetic Flow Meter – Clerk Johnson presented a quote from 

First Systems Technology Inc. for 6” Well Flow Meter Replacement of $8595.00.  

Motion by Council member Arends to move forward with replacing the flow meter; 

Council member Miller seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Billboards – Council member Bastin mentioned that he sent information out to all council 

members with the information.  This would be to advertise the Dirk’s Fourth addition 

lots.  It was decided to hold off and not do anything with it at the present time. 

 

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 

 

 

Being no further business Council member Skaggs made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting; Council member Miller seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the Tuesday, April 5, 2022 meeting at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


